
May 12, 2020 
 
 
Dear church family, 
 
Thank you for your continued prayers!  
 
We have a work team scheduled for this Saturday morning (5/16) at Auburn Hills, leaving from 
Covenant Presbyterian at 9 a.m. We will provide lunch for anyone who is able to assist in this work.  
 
Also, you can find specific donation needs for Auburn Hills on our relief page: 
https://cpcchatt.org/relief/. If you are willing to donate please contact our Facility Director, Tony 
Horton, at thorton@cpcchatt.org. 
 
In Jesus,  
Jake Bennett, Executive Pastor 
 


